
 
Thursday 17th March 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Temporary Early Closure on Fridays – 1.30 pm  

We would like to thank all our parents/carers for the support they continue to give us at Riverside Bridge 
School. 

Our staff are continuing to work extremely hard in providing a full week of teaching to those pupils who are 
in school as well as providing remote schooling activities for those pupils who are at home shielding. In order 
to allow our teachers time to plan and prepare the highest quality of lessons for both in-school learning and 
at-home learning, we are continuing with the temporary change to our school finishing time on Fridays for 
the remainder of this academic year.  School timings, Monday-Thursdays will remain as current with no 
change.  

On Fridays, school will close at 1:30pm. 

All pupils on site will continue to have lunch as normal in school on Fridays.  

For pupils who travel to Riverside Bridge School via school bus, the school have already notified the 
transport department regarding the earlier finish on Fridays.  

Parking Reminders 

We remind all parents/carers that there is no parking on site.  Parents/carers are not permitted to park in 
the bus turning circle under any circumstances.  You are also not permitted to park in the space 
allocated for taxi collections.  You will be granted a disabled parking bay if there is one available 
and if a blue disabled badge is displayed in your car window.  If no bays are available or no badge is 
displayed, then you will not be granted access to the site and will be required to find alternative 
parking.  

Many thanks as always for your support throughout this challenging period. 

Kindest Regards, 

 
Mrs K Cerri 
Headteacher 


